
 

 
 
 

    
 
 
   

 
 
October 1, 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
This letter is notification that as a result of some NPS schools receiving Federal Title funds, you have the 
right to request information regarding the professional qualifications of your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
This can be done by contacting Superintendent, Dr. Peggy A. Mathis at 231-652-4933 or email 
pmathis@newaygo.net. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
With Pride and Respect, 
 
 
 
Dr. Peggy A. Mathis 
Superintendent 
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